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Night of 1,000 Stars DUI Emphasis Tonight in Tacoma 

 
 

Tacoma, Wash. – Tonight, the Tacoma Police Department will be hosting Target Zero’s Annual Night of 
1,000 Stars DUI Emphasis in Tacoma from 8 p.m. until 4 a.m. Tacoma officers will be joined by law 
enforcement from the Buckley Police Department, Lakewood Police Department, Orting Police 
Department, Puyallup Police Department and the Washington State Patrol in this ongoing effort to 
remove impaired drivers from the roadway. 
  
Statewide, Target Zero Teams continue to strive for the ultimate goal of zero preventable fatalities by 
the year 2030. This year alone, the Tacoma Police Department has responded to 21 fatality collisions.  
 
The Tacoma Police Department would like to remind those celebrating and drinking this holiday season 
to make a plan for a sober driver ahead of time, so everyone can get home safely.  There is no excuse for 
impaired driving. 
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